
9th October 2020 

         Knypersley Rocks! 
This week’s Knypersley Rockstars are….. 

 Whole school   Lucy Marsh 

     Chosen by Mrs Goodyear 

 Nursery   Isla Bosson and Logan White 

 Busy Bees   Scarlett Beck  

 Creative Caterpillars Jenson Colton   

 Class 2   Jay Morris   

 Class 3   Katie Marsh  

 Class 4   Connor Bullock-Cowan 

 Class 5   Theo Davies  

 Class 6   Sam Chandler 

 Class 7   William Spencer  

 Class 8   Felicity Wyse  

 Class 9   Noah Bedson  

For working well in a team (work as a team to stamp out bullying)   

Thank you so much for making Knypersley the best place to be!  

Next week’s Rockstars ‘can empathise with those less fortunate than themselves’ 

World Food day – 15th October 2020 

Next Thursday is World food day and we would normally host our Harvest festival during this 

week. During recent years Harvest donations have gone to our Local food bank to support  

families in our community. We are aware that during this pandemic there has been an        

increase of the use of food banks so we would like to collect food this week to celebrate Harvest 

and support their good work. Please send in donations with your child during next week and 

we will take to the food bank on Monday 19th October 2020, thank you for your support.  

Attendance 

Busy Bees    99.3%  Class 5 99.7% 

Caterpillars   93.8%  Class 6 90.4% 

Class 2          96.6%  Class 7 99.3% 

Class 3          95.3%  Class 8 96.9% 

Class 4  96.7%  Class 9 99.3% 

 

Last  week’s winners were  

Class 5 with 99.7% 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 96.8% 

School target — 96.5% 

School Photographs 

Tempest will be in to take individual 

photographs next Wednesday 14th 

October.  

Please note that due to our risk    

assessment they will not be taking  

sibling photographs unless they are 

in the same class bubble. No other   

family photographs will be taken. We 

thank you for your understanding 

with this.  



Please check our website and twitter for more news, 
dates and updates through the week at @KnypersleyFirst 
or www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees  James Duda  

Creative Caterpillars Charlotte Gregory 

Class 2   Daisy-Rose Ward 

Class 3   Freyja Byrne 

Class 4   Elliott Johnson 

Class 5   Mia Hepworth 

Class 6   Maisie Evans 

Class 7   Emily Simpson 

Class 8   Lyra Westcott 

Class 9   Brooke Pepper 

 

Achiever of the Week 

Busy Bees  Arlo Baker  

Creative Caterpillars Amelia Woolliscroft 

Class 2   Toby Gayle 

Class 3   Bobby Owen 

Class 4   Sophie Blakeman 

Class 5   Kendal Johnson 

Class 6   Seren Bates 

Class 7   Hollie Tilstone 

Class 8   Jasmine Duffy 

Class 9   Theo Rigby 

 

 
Congratualations 

Celebrate Good Times!  

Parents Evening 

Parents’ evenings will be hosted      

during the week beginning 19th         

October.  

They will be carried out as telephone                     

conversations.  

You will receive a letter next week inviting you to 

sign up for a timed appointment on a set day when 

your child’s class teacher can phone and update 

you with how they have settled into class.  

Self isolating siblings 

If any siblings have been sent home from school and 

are self isolating they must stay at home.  

Please do not bring them on to our school grounds for 

drop off and collections.  

If this causes problems then please contact the office 

and we will find a solution to support you. Many 

thanks  

We start week 1 of the school dinner 
menu next week. 

World Maths Day 

15th October is also World MATHS day.  

Our children love using TT Rockstars so we would like 

to celebrate World Maths day by coming to school 

dressed as Rockstars!  

The children will be undertaking lots of fun maths    

activities through the day. We will be tweeting     

through-out the day #Knypersleylovesmaths.  

Children in Reception and Nursery will come dressed 

wearing their favourite number or shape!  

Flu Vaccinations  

This year’s flu vaccinations will be taking place on Friday 

23rd October. 

Vaccinations are available to all children from Reception 

through to Year 4. 

Further information will be following on how you 

will provide consent for your child. This will be 

done as an email link rather than the usual paper 

form. 

Cauliflower cards  

Your child should now have brought home 
their design for Cauliflower Cards which we 

hope you like. 

Orders can placed online as done last year 
using the information provided on your copy 

design. 

The original artwork will be collected by 
Cauliflower Cards on Wednesday 14th    

October. 

We will keep you informed on progress of 
delivery. 


